
 
Winter Session 

Winter Session: 

The Winter session is part of the Spring semester, as the Winter is not considered a stand-alone 
term. However, Title IV aid is available for the Winter session, and all applicable aid for the 
Winter session is paid during the Spring semester. The number of credits taken during the Winter 
will be combined with the number of credits taken during the Spring to determine the enrollment 
status (full-time, three-quarter-time, part-time, etc.) for the Spring semester. 

Financial Aid payments for the Winter session will be disbursed during the Spring semester upon 
successful completion of the Winter course (s).  

Students enrolled in Winter only classes may be eligible for the Federal Pell Grant if they do not 
enroll at a different institution for the Spring semester.  

For students who receive New York State Aid or Scholarships (TAP, APTS (Aid for Part Time 
Study), P-TAP), be aware that State Aid does not cover Winter only enrollment.  

 


